
From: Sakpatenti <saqpatenti@global-erty.net>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Wed, Mar 31, 1999 12:55 PM
Subject: SCIT Strategic Plan C.SCIT 2431/00

Dear Mr. Wittig,
We accept your invitation to participate in elaboration of the projects
followed from the Strategic Plan covering all aspects of Information
technology. Particularly IPDL project , Office automatization and some
other matters are currently being implemented in our Office.
Responsible for any kind of comments from our side will be Mr. Zurab
Melitauri, the Deputy Director General.
Kind regards,

D.Gabunia
Director General
National Intellectual Property Center-Georgia


